
 

 
 
 

AGENDA ADDENDUM 
 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
 

Tuesday, July 17, 2012 
7:00 p.m. 

Council Chamber, Municipal Hall 
355 West Queens Road, 

North Vancouver, BC 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Council Members: 
Mayor Richard Walton 
Councillor Roger Bassam 
Councillor Robin Hicks 
Councillor Mike Little 
Councillor Doug MacKay-Dunn 
Councillor Lisa Muri 
Councillor Alan Nixon 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.dnv.org 

http://www.dnv.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS PAGE LEFT BLANK INTENTIONALLY 



 
 District of North Vancouver 
 355 West Queens Road  
 North Vancouver, BC, Canada V7N 4N5  
 604-990-2311 
 www.dnv.org   
 
 

  
Public Hearing 

 
7:00 p.m. 
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355 West Queens Road, North Vancouver 
 
 

AGENDA ADDENDUM 
 

THE FOLLOWING LATE ITEMS ARE ADDED TO THE PUBLISHED AGENDA 
 
4. SUBMISSIONS FROM THE PUBLIC 

 
4.1 Letter: Andrew Priatel 
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JUL-12-2012 02:45PM FROM-LYNNWOOD INN 

Mayor & Council 
DISTRICT OF NORTH VANCOUVER 
355 West Queens Road 
North Vancouver, 
V7N 4N5 

Dear Mayor and Council 

RE: 1515 Barrow Street- Public Hearing 

6049808254 T-853 P.001/001 F-943 

1 would like to voice my support for the proposed redevelopment of 1515 Barrow Street by PC Urban 

Properties . As I am unable to attend the July 17th Public Hearing in person, I am writing to confirm my 

position. 

We are currently planning a development on the north side of Barrow Street at lot B, Block 40 District 

Lot 204 Group 1 New Westminster District Plan BCP 49184 , which will be directly opposite 1515 Barrow 

Street. We will therefore be future neighbors of the proposed development. 

As a long tern business and property owner on Barrow Street, it will be great to see the neighborhood 

upgraded with an initiative like this. We believe the redevelopment of 1515 Barrow Street will 

significantly improve the area around the Barrow Street I Mountain Highway intersection with a 

building of high architectural quality. The proposed light industrial use ofthe building will be wholly 

complimentary to current surrounding uses, as well as delivering the vision ofthe new OCP. 

We look forward to the further improvement and densification of the area as the rest of the Lower Lynn 

Official Community Plan is brought forward. 

Yours sincerely 

.-~~ 
Andrew Priatel 
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